
From: Rebekah Msuya-Collison
To: Justin Finkbeiner
Subject: FW: forever home lion cubs
Date: July-02-20 9:51:37 AM

 
 

From: Mayor Finch 
Sent: Thursday, July 2, 2020 8:52 AM
To: Ron Wardle <r.e.w@hay.net>
Cc: Councillor Faubert <dfaubert@southhuron.ca>; Councillor Vaughan
<mvaughan@southhuron.ca>; Rebekah Msuya-Collison <clerk@southhuron.ca>; Dan Best
<cao@southhuron.ca>
Subject: forever home lion cubs
 
Thank you Ron and Elaine.
I will have your letter added as correspondence for the next agenda. There have been several
concerns about this matter.
 
George Finch
Mayor of South Huron
322 Main Street South   P.O. Box 759  
Exeter Ontario  
N0M 1S6
Phone: 519-235-0310   Fax: 519-235-3304 
Toll Free:  1-877-204-0747
Cell 226-377-8886
www.southhuron.ca
 
 
 

From: Ron Wardle [mailto:r.e.w@hay.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 11:14 PM
To: Mayor Finch <gfinch@southhuron.ca>
Cc: Councillor Faubert <dfaubert@southhuron.ca>; Councillor Vaughan
<mvaughan@southhuron.ca>
Subject: re forever home lion cubs
 
My wife & I would like to add our names to any list to stop this 'Forever 
Home' ruse before it even gets started.

There has been too many dodging of answers, unclear answers, and doubts to 
what this couple is really planning to do. Not to mention the environment due
to noise that we feel would be a detriment to the animals well being. We also
feel there is a safety concern about animals of this nature being in our area.

Please don’t let this plan go ahead, as we’ve watched what went on in 
Lambton Shores over this very same thing.
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Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,
Ron & Elaine Wardle
Shipka


